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On February 10, I arrived in Phang Nga, a
southern province of Thailand. Praise God for
the safe travel. 

Praise God for the hospitality of the people here
and for the children who still remember me from
my last visit.

Praise God for His ongoing work here at
Santisuk Foundation, supporting youth and
children from Sea Gypsy families by providing
an after-school program from Monday to
Wednesday, a cell worship service every Friday,
Kids’ Worship service every Saturday and other
special activities. 

Praise God for my cell discipleship group, who
have also become my worship team. They are
still new to it, but praise God for their hearts to
serve.

Pray for the spiritual growth of Em and Ply, who
are new believers and are preparing for their
baptism, and for Kevin as I guide him in leading
the cell group.

Pray for the children as they continue to hear
about Jesus Christ, that they will understand who
He is. Also, pray for their parents, who come to
drop off and pick up their children, that they will
come to know and choose to follow Jesus Christ,
too. 

Pray for our team here for strength and wisdom as
we teach the children during the after-school
program. Pray for my tutoring class this month as I
also Thai language with the youth.

Pray for our English Day Camp on March 7 at one
of the schools here in Phang Nga. Pray that it will
be successful and serve as an opportunity for the
Gospel to be shared.

House Visitation to Ply’s home
with P’Gong, a thai missionary

Bible Study with the cell group,
learning from the Gospel of Mark

Prayer Requests
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Guitar Class
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Heart’s Day

BETHLEHEM STAR OF  PEACE
910 A.S .  FORTUNA STREET
MANDAUE C ITY 6014 PHIL IPP INES

US$ CHECKS PAYABLE  TO BSOP
P.P BOX 64059

EAGAN,  MN 55164-0059
FOR ONL INE  DONATIONS,  
YOU CAN CL ICK THIS  L INK AT

HTTPS://GLOBALHZ.ORG/BSOP-JASPER-ESTRELLA/

Thank you for your ongoing prayers and generous financial support.
Through your partnership, we are able to share the light and love of
Jesus with the people of Thailand.

Pressing on,
Jasper Estrella

A Short Story

One Saturday afternoon, the two boys, Em and Ply, invited me to go fishing with
their fishing rods at a nearby lake. As we fished, we noticed an old lady fishing as
well. When she finally caught a fish, we felt happy for her. We later learned that she
had been there for hours before catching even one. From that experience, I learned
that fishing requires patience. Sometimes, you catch a fish right away, while other
times, nothing happens at all. The same applies to being “fishers of men.” We need
patience when sharing the Gospel because people do not always respond to faith
immediately. Here in Thailand, it can take a year, two years, or even longer. Just as
patience is important in fishing, it is also an important tool in bringing others to faith
in Jesus Christ. Back to our fishing experience, we spent the whole afternoon
without catching anything. However, we still went home happily because Em had
received the Lord Jesus Christ just a couple of days before our trip.
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Sunset Worship 

On February 14, we had a love month celebration
at the Santisuk Center Foundation. Many children,
youth and their parents came to attend and heard
the message about the love of Jesus Christ. 

It was a lovely afternoon filled with
worship music along the seashore of
Bangsak Beach, reaching the Thais in
the area who had spent their holiday
there.  


